
25th August 2009  
  
Dear ACCC, 
  
I am writing in regards to Australia Post's submission for a proposed price increase of 
postage stamps from 55c to 60c. 
  
I support the price increase, however, this increase should only take place if this 
price increase would insure the protection of jobs at Australia Post. I believe that if 
this price increase is merely to increase profits for Australia Post and not to protect 
jobs at Australia Post, then I believe that this increase should not be permitted.  
  
I would also recommend that should this price increase take place, that the services 
provided by Australia Post should be improved, such as faster and more reliable 
delivery times to destinations, and overall better and faster postal service to 
destinations across Australia.  
  
I thank you for your time, ACCC. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Nicholas 


